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UPCOMING EVENTS 
Thursdays: 6:30-9:00pm - Fibre Arts Night 
+ June 26th – Seniors Luncheon 
+ July 21st – Car Show 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CONTRACTOR WANTED 

The Rankin Centre is looking to get price 

estimates for an addition to our bar.  Please 

contact Sam Dillabough at (613-639-4232) for 

details of what we require. 

 

SENIORS LUNCHEON 

Mark June 26th at 12 noon for the next senior’s 

luncheon on your calendar.  
 
ANNUAL YARD CLEAN UP  

We all owe a big thank you to the President and 

the 6 seniors who came out to clean up the yard 

at the RCRC.  It makes you wonder where the 

younger members were? Remember this is your 

Community Centre and your help is needed to 

keep it going. 
 
WE DID, WE STILL DO 

Ralph and Muriel Verch will be celebrating 50 

years of love and friendship. There will be an 

open house on July 6
th
 at 7:00pm at the Rankin 

Centre. NO GIFTS, just bring your Best Wishes. 
 

DELTA GAMING CENTRE WORKERS 

Next six months schedule is as follows: 

+ July 14 & 28            + August 11& 25 

+ September 8 & 22    + October 6 &20 

+ November 3 & 17    + December 3, 15 & 29 

As always two people are needed for each date. 

Call Marlyn (613-735-5938). Please remember 

to do your share. Thank you. 

EUCHRE 

A BIG "Thank you" to all the people who 

came out to play euchre and who brought 

munchies on Monday nights. The evenings 

were filled with fun, laughter and socializing.  

Hope to see you all in September for another 

euchre season. 

The following are the winners for 2018/19: 

+ Ladies High – Lois Hawkins 

+ Men's High - Harold Yourth 

+ Ladies Most Lones – Florence Schruder 

+ Men's Most Lones – Harold Yourth 

+ Door Prize Winners - Florence Schruder, 

Marion Lair, Waveney Rook, Beth Leach, Sam 

Dillabough, Harold Yourth and Margaret Sell. 

- Bonnie Dumouchel 

ANNUAL SCHOLARSHIP 

This year the Rankin Centre has awarded two 

scholarships of $1000 each to the following 

two students: Gabrielle McGuire from Jeanne 

Lajoie and Belinda Felskie from Fellowes 

High School. We had four excellent 

applications making the job of the judges very 

difficult. We want to thank the following 

people for doing a great job of judging for us:  

Marc Bru, Doug Leach, Carla Manton and 

Tawnya Painchaud. 

SYMPATHY 

We send our sincere sympathy to Lydia Ashick, 

Dale (Lorraine) and Martin (Darlene) Ashick 

on the passing of a loving son and brother. The 

community has lost a faithful volunteer and 

Dennis will be missed throughout the entire 

valley. We in Rankin know how much he 

meant to our volunteer group and we say 

“Rest in Peace, Dennis”. 

 
 

 

 



Come view the classical and antique vehicles, tractors and  
snowmobiles, motorcycles, 4 x 4 trucks and MORE! 

For more information please contact  
Graham Wall - (613) 687-5639 or  

Murray Dole - (613) 639-9951, msdole48@gmail.com 
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